
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update 

January 10, 2022 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families, 

On Thursday and over the weekend, residents, tenants, and staff members were tested. Due to the 

high number of tests going to the lab, there was a delay in getting all the results back. New positive 

tests showed 5 staff members from The Meadows, 1 staff member from Luther Place, 3 staff members 

from The Woodlands, and 1 resident from The Woodlands.  

During this recent outbreak, we are encouraging people to limit their visits to our buildings. We 

understand the frustration of all the limitations that COVID has given us.  We all are yearning for a 

“normal” lifestyle; but at this time, ask that everyone take special precautions to protect yourselves 

and your loved ones. 

Thank you for your continued vigilance to ensure we have healthy residents, tenants, and staff. 

Sincerely,  

 

Darrin Radeke     

Interim CEO / Administrator 

 

 


